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Omaha Public Power District
1623 HARNEY OMAHA. NEBRASKA 68102 e TELEPHONE S36-4000 AREA CODE 402'

May 3, 1982
LIC-82-177
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Mr. J. T. Collins, Regional Administrator !'' g $@ f
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

"'

Arlington, Texas 76011

Reference: Docket No. 50-285
IE Inspection Report 82-02

Dear Mr. Collins:

The Omaha Public Power District responded to Violation A of the
subject Inspection Report by letter dated April 21, 1982. The Dis-
trict's response identified one licensed operator who was scheduled to
be re-examined by April 23, 1982 in the category of the annual requali-
fication examination in which he received a score of less than 60%. The
subject operator has taken and successfully completed the re-examination
by achieving the required score. The purpose of this letter ~is to
inform you that the District is presently in full compliance.

Sincerely,
pa

| Y
W. C. Jones
Division Manager
Producti,on Operations

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D.C. 20555

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036
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